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Dear Managing Director, 

We would like to inform you that the processing of tasks concluded with you and related to 
the archaeological excavation completed in 2008 – following the field work – has started. 

Accordingly, the budgeting of tasks related to documentation concerning the preservation 
and storage of artefacts has been completed, as well. The accounting of costs is available 
and accessible in our institution both in the current phase and after the complete and final 
closure of the previously indicated work. 

After the completion of artefacts’ processing work, a part of the archaeological findings 
will be exhibited in our institution, within the framework of a temporary, or permanent 
exhibition, furthermore, the professional results of the excavations will be disclosed also 
in various publications. 

Thank you again for you help provided to our institution in its work to preserve the cultural 
heritage of the capital city. 

Budapest, 01 September, 2008 

      Sincerely, 

          [signature] 
         Dr. Sándor Bodó 
         Chief Director 

        [official stamp of the Museum] 


